
CHOOSING A SECONDARY 
SCHOOL FOR YOUR CHILD  
INFORMATION EVENING

Join us on Thursday, 2 March 2023 at 7pm
Marcellin College
SCAN QR CODE TO REGISTER
For more information visit marcellin.vic.edu

Deciding on where to send your child can be daunting.
Marcellin College is hosting an information evening on Choosing a Secondary School for Your Child.
The evening will cover a host of topics to assist you in making an informed decision.
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